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You don't often get email from

Ref: EN010109 23 January 2024

In response to the letter from John Wheadon Head of Energy Infrastructure Planning.

I have been in contact with Duncan Baker MP for North Norfolk and we have both spoken
to Equinor about very slightly adjusting the cable route that runs past 

.

Please see attached a diagram that Duncan drew for making this alteration, I'm sure you
will agree it is a very minor request, but something Equinor could very easily accomodate.

It does not seem as if they are currently willing to make any changes to their plans.

If you could add this to the list of things to be adopted, that would be much appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Benjamin Shrive
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